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I strongly oppose this bill.  There is no need to do away with what we have done 

since our forefathers founded this country.  I promise that anyone who supports this 

bill has never spent a day with someone that partakes in this way of life.  That is 

exactly what it is, a way of life that so many of us care deeply about and want to carry 

on for many more generations.  I can also promise you that the people that partake in 

this lifestyle care more about the land, animals and environment that anyone who is 

supporting this bill.  This will have a trickle effect on many things in the economy and 

biological consequences if it were to pass. 


